
I vehemently oppose SB 210. 
 
As a long7me Oregonian, I have always found that mail-in ballots are invaluable to 
knowledgeable vo7ng. Being able to research bills and candidates from the comfort of my home 
has been a blessing. I’m disabled, in a wheelchair and no longer able to drive or easily use public 
transport, so the simplicity and pleasure of vo7ng at home along with my family and like every 
other ci7zen in Oregon is a giF. 
 
Also there’s no evidence that vo7ng by mail is any more subject to tampering than in-person 
vo7ng, for which there’s also basically no evidence of wrongdoing.  
 
Just sick of this Republican charade aJacking vo7ng.  
 
Caroline J. Borduin 
Lake Oswego, OR 


